
Attn: Adam Susko

Dear Adam,

Development Application No. DA2023/0127 
Description: Alterations and additions to an educational establishment (Narrabeen North Public School) including 
the removal and replacement of trees, landscaping works, and the installation of a substation and fire hydrant 
booster 
Address: 6 Namona Street NORTH NARRABEEN 

Reference is made to the proposed development at the above area and Aboriginal heritage.

The Aboriginal Heritage Office agrees with the recommendations outlined in the Heritage Advice letter for the 
Designated Development works proposed with Narrabeen North Primary School,

Given the above, the Aboriginal Heritage Office considers that there are no Aboriginal heritage issues for the 
proposed development.

Under the National Parks and Wildlife Act 1974 (NPW Act) all Aboriginal objects are protected. Should any 
Aboriginal Cultural Heritage items be uncovered during earthworks, works should cease in the area and the 
Aboriginal Heritage Office assess the finds. Under Section 89a of the NPW Act should the objects be found to 
be Aboriginal, Heritage NSW and the Metropolitan Local Aboriginal Land Council (MLALC) should be 
contacted.

Susan Whitby
Acting Aboriginal Heritage Archaeologist 
Aboriginal Heritage Office
m 0435 643 205 
www.aboriginalheritage.org

Sent: 6/03/2023 11:13:02 AM
Subject: DA2023/0127 - 6 Namona Street, North Narrabeen 


